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WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

October 1, 1980 

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
Division of Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen:

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
Kewaunee Nuclear Plant 
Requests for Revisions to the Kewaunee Plant

Pubic

Technical Specifications

References: Letter 
Letter 
Letter 
Letter 
Letter 
Letter

from 
from 
from 
from 
from 
from.

D.  
D.  
D.  
D.  
T.  
S.

G.  
G.  
G.  
G.  
M.  
A.

Eisenhut 
Eisenhut 
Eisenhut 
Eisenhut 
Novak to 
Varga to

to 
to 
to 
to 
E.  
E.

E.  
E.  
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R.  
R.

R. Mathews, April 10, 1980 
R. Mathews, June 11, 1980 
R. Mathews, July 2, 1980 
R. Mathews, August 7, 1980 
Mathews, August 14, 1980 
Mathews, August 22, 1980

This is to inform you that the requests for revisions to the Technical 
Specifications promulgated by the above referenced letters are currently 
under consideration by our staff. Due to the extensive work load of our 
staff, we have not been able to meet the requested submittal dates. We 
expect to complete our review of these requests about November 17, 1980.  

A submittal regarding these requests, including proposed technical specifi
cations, if appropriate, should be made during the week of November 24, 1980.  

Very truly yours, 

E. R. Mathews, Vice President 
Power Supply & Engineering 
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cc - Mr. Robert Nelson, NRC Resident Inspector 
RR #1, Box 999, Kewaunee, WI 54216
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